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17th January 2025 
 

Newsletter 
 
Traffic Disruption 
As you are aware, there are road works at the top of Inkerman Street at the moment while they 
replace the traffic lights. This is causing delays getting to and from school. As this is due to carry on 
for a further 2 weeks, please ensure you give enough time to get to school, thank you. 
 
Wonderful Wednesdays 
We will be starting our Wonderful Wednesdays again this term. This is a chance for parents to come 
into school at 2:30pm and celebrate all things reading with your child.  The dates are;- 
22/01 - Rowan Class 
29/01 - Willow Class 
05/02 - Sycamore Class 
12/02 - Maple Class 
12/02 - Nursery  
26/02 - Beech Class 
05/03 – Birch Class  
12/03 - Oak Class  
19/03 - Ash Class 
26/03 - Hazel Class  
02/04 - Reception Classes 
 
Choir 

If your child is taking part in the Let’s Go Sing concert, tickets are for sale at 
https://www.wintergardensblackpool.co.uk/events/lets-go-sing/ 
We are singing on Thursday 13th  March.  
 
Year 6 Hothersall Lodge 
Letters were sent out before Christmas regarding the Hothersall Lodge Residential Trip for Year 6 
children. If you would like your child to attend, please return the slip and deposit as soon as possible 
as places are limited, thank you. It’s a fantastic experience for all the children. 
 
Nut Free School 
Children are still bringing products containing nuts in to school, despite MANY reminders that we 
have people in school with severe nut allergies. Please ensure YOU, as a parent/carer check what 
you send in for snack or lunch VERY CAREFULLY. I cannot stress enough that I took the decision to 
become a completely nut free school because of the risk to life and not because I wanted to be a 
pain!!. Please respect this rule – it is there for a VERY good reason. 
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